
 
 
10 August 2017 
 
 
TeamTalk FY17 Guidance Update 
 
 
TeamTalk Limited’s (NZX: TTK) previous guidance, released at the time of the Interim Results on the 
1st March advised Net Surplus after Tax (NSAT) for the Full Year would be in the range of $2.0 - 
$2.4m.  
In advance of our final results we are updating our NSAT guidance to $4.7 - $5.1m. The increase is 
primarily due to the impact of our 70% sale of BayCity Communications to Vodafone.  
 
We will provide a further update when we release our full year results on the 23rd August. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Andrew Miller 
CEO 
 
 
 
Ends. 
 
 


